11th February 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

Class 1 have booked a visit to Tropical World in Leeds on Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> June 2019, this will enhance the learning we will be doing about animals and their habitats.

The visit will be by coach. We will be setting off from school at 8.45am prompt and children should arrive to school at 8.30am. We will be back to school at the normal home time of 3.10pm

Your child will need to wear their school uniform and if you are bringing a packed lunch from home can you please bring this in a disposable bag.

The cost of the visit will be £15.83. We are informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local, as well as in cash via school.

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child's right to attend. You are though, able to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.

I will send more information out nearer the time. Many thanks for your continued support.

Mr Clarke